01895 462364



enquiries@belmore.school



www.belmore.school

Head of School: Ms R Taunt Chief Executive: Mr B Spinks

17 September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: Young Voices Choir (Year 3,5,6)

It is that time of year again, time for singing and lots of fun learning the "Young Voices" songs and the dance moves performed by "Urban Strides".

Choir club will be starting on **Thursday 25th September** - **3.30 until 4.15pm** and children will be collected from the main reception.

We have run choir for many years and the children thoroughly enjoy it, we plan to attend the OVO Wembley Arena on **Tuesday 3rd February 2026** to perform with other schools and a team of professional singers and dancers from around the country.

Children need to <u>commit to attending choir every Thursday until the date of the event</u> as we have lots of songs and fun dance moves to learn off by heart for our performance.

If you would like your child to join Choir club, please complete the online form by using QR code or a link below:



https://forms.office.com/e/abTSijb9L1

Places are limited and will be given on a first come first served basis. **Deadline for applications close on Tuesday 23rd September.**

Regards Choir team

